
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Address: 

 

 

 
 

 

 
MAY 
 
Mon 26th National Reconciliation 

Week 
 
Tues 27th Winter Lightening 

Premiership  

JUNE  
 
Thur 5th- Staff Wellbeing Conference 
Fri 6th STUDENT FREE DAYS 

 
Mon 9th King’s Birthday Public 

Holiday 
 STUDENT FREE DAY 
 
Tues 10th Year 3 Scienceworks 

Excursion 
 
Fri 13th District AFL Boys 9’s 
 
Mon 16th Refugee Week 
 
Fri 20th Assembly- Year 4  
 2.30pm 
 
Sat 21st  Sacrament of First Eucharist 

Year 4 Students 3pm 
 St Therese Church 

JULY 
 
Tues 1st Reports issued 
 
Wed 2nd FINAL DAY OF TERM 2 
 3.15pm Finish 
 
Thur 3rd Term 2 Student Learning 

Conference 9am-4pm 
 
 
Tues 22nd Term 3 Begins 
-Wed 23rd 

Year 5 Bodyworks 
Workshop 

 
Thur 24th Year 3-6 attending 
 “Charlie and the Chocolate 

factory” at Iona College 
  

 

AUGUST 
 
Wed 6th  Year 4 Beach Discovery 
 
Sun 10th Rite of Enrolment Mass 
 Confirmation candidates 
 St Therese Church, 9am 
 
Mon 11th Science Week 
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Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

Year 1/2 Werribee Zoo trip 

I was so lucky to join our Year 1/2 students on their excursion to the Werribee Zoo on 
Monday. Their curiosity, enthusiasm and thoughtful questions made the day such a 
memorable experience. It was wonderful to see students’ learning come to life as they 
explored the animal enclosures and shared their knowledge with such excitement. A particular 
hit was the new state-of-the-art Elephant Walk enclosure. I highly recommend a visit to this if 
you haven’t seen it yet. A huge thank you to our dedicated staff and parent volunteers who 
helped ensure the smooth and successful running of the day- and a special shout-out to our 
students who were commended by the zoo staff for their outstanding behaviour.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

French poetry competition 

The following students participated in a French poetry competition on Monday 19th May. They demonstrated hard work, 
excellent listening skills, resilience and enthusiasm throughout both the preparation and the performance.  

We are extremely proud of their achievements!  
Year 3: Frankie Delaney, Edyn Oliver, Zara Fogarty 
Year 4: Clea Bationo 
Year 5: Matilda Furness, Chloe Pearson, Matilda Connolly, Arley Brody, Lola Begg, Lucca Walsh, Matilda Woodall. 

 



 

 

 

 

National Reconciliation Week 

National Sorry Day marks the start of National Reconciliation Week on Monday. This important day offers us a chance to 
acknowledge the strength of Stolen Generation survivors and to deepen our understanding of truth-telling and 
reconciliation in Australia. There will be a range of activities in classes next week, aimed at fostering respect, empathy 
and cultural understanding. 

 

 Parent book borrowing 

Recently, we sought feedback about whether parents might value a lending library for their own use. We had quite a 
positive response so have invested in our first collection of books which will be available for borrowing from next week. 
Among the titles so far, we have: 

“Anxious Kids” by Michael Grose and Dr Jodi Richardson 

“Parenting different – how to raise your neurodivergent kids to be their authentic awesome selves” by Sarah Hayden 

“The panic button book for kids” by Tammi Kirkness 

“Raising good humans” by Hunter Clarke-Fields 

If you would like to borrow any of these titles, we will have them ready for borrowing within the next week with details 
about the process available at Reception. 

 

God’s blessings for the week ahead,  

 

Susan Ryan 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 

Principal 

 

mailto:Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The thoughts and prayers of the Lisieux community are with 
the following families who have experienced recent 
bereavements: 

The Robertson family- Hannah, Adam, Teddy (Year 6) and 
Violet (Year 2) on the sudden loss of Adam’s father, Peter 
Robertson. 

The Coker family – Fiona, Thomas (Year 1) and Joshua (Prep 
2026) on the sudden loss of Fiona’s mother, Julie Coker. 
Our heartfelt condolences are with the Robertson and Coker 
families on the passing of their family members.  
Our thoughts and prayers are with them during this time, 
and we wish them comfort and peace in the days ahead. 
 

A Prayer to Mary, Mother of God 
 For the Month of May 

Loving God, 
 In this special month of May, we turn to Mary, the gentle 

mother of Jesus and our heavenly mother. 
 We thank you for her love, her strength, and her perfect 

example of faith and trust in You. 

Mary, you listened with an open heart, 
 You said "yes" to God and carried Jesus with courage and 

grace. 
 Help us to say "yes" to God in our own lives, 

 To be kind, generous, and brave like you. 

Watch over our school, our families, and our friends. 
 Guide us to live with compassion, to serve others, and to 

grow closer to Jesus every day. 

Mary, Mother of God, pray for us. 
 Amen. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is a sample of some of the new parent titles we have purchased and which will shortly be available for borrowing. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

 
 

School Canteen 
 
If you haven’t already noticed the new menu items on School24, jump on and order before Wednesday 6pm each 
week to enjoy the delicious food prepared by our new Canteen manager Amy Looney and her team of parent 
helpers. Please also check the volunteer roster to check when your year level needs to help out. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At our assembly tomorrow afternoon, at 2:30pm, we will introduce our new awards, focusing on students who have 
consistently demonstrated display of our three school wide values: respect, responsibility and compassion. Parents from all 
levels are very welcome to join us in the MPA. Year 5’s have prepared and will lead the assembly. 

 



 

 



 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


